
Volunteer Roles on the EGRA Executive 
	
  
Call for volunteers 
 
We are actively seeking volunteers to contribute to a variety of EGRA 
projects.  
 
We’re keen to recruit members who have a general interest and enthusiasm 
for local democracy to help us represent the community at planning 
consultations, meetings & exhibitions or just to deliver leaflets.  We promise 
that your commitment will not be onerous, most of us are working full time so 
we understand that you may only be able to give some time occasionally or 
for discrete projects or those that have particular resonance for you and your 
family.   
 
We are trying to raise consciousness amongst residents that we can make a 
difference to the neighbourhood in which we all live; any ideas, knowledge or 
skills you can bring will be gratefully welcomed. 
 
Enthusiasm is the basic requirement, but if you have some other skills that 
you can bring to bear that would also be fantastic. Areas where we always 
need help include: 
 

• Press or PR management 
• Planning 
• Regeneration  
• Campaigning 
• Environment 
• Law 
• Housing 

  
Your commitment 
 
We hope that you could join us once a month to help plan and decide our 
priorities and work out how to deliver on our promises to the residents of East 
Greenwich. Whether a keen amateur or a hardened professional there’s a 
place for you on the EGRA executive. 
 
Contact us 
 
If you believe that you could help then please get in touch via EGRA.London 
or emailing us at info@egra.london 
 
We look forward to welcoming you on board! 


